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FCC SELLS 49% OF ITS WATER BUSINESS IN THE CZECH REPUBLIC TO 

MITSUI FOR 97 MILLION EURO 
 

FCC, THE CITIZEN SERVICES GROUP, CONTINUES WITH THE DIVESTMENT PROCESS TO 
REDUCE DEBT AS SET OUT IN ITS STRATEGIC PLAN 

 

 

Madrid, 2 July 2013. FCC has made further progress towards meeting the objectives 

in its Strategic Plan. The company has reached an agreement to sell 49% of water 

company SmVak, in the Czech Republic, to Mitsui for 97 million euro. The transaction 

includes SmVak's water and infrastructure development activities, conducted through 

FCC subsidiaries.  

 

SmVak is the fourth-largest water company in the Czech Republic and a market leader 

in the northeastern region of Moravia-Silesia. It holds a full-cycle water concession for 

production and distribution of drinking water, discharge and treatment of waste water, 

and bulk water supply (including operation and maintenance, capital investment and 

billing and collection). The company has 1.3 million users and owns a 6,000 km supply 

network. In 2012, SmVak's revenues amounted to around 108 million euro and 

EBITDA exceeded 42 million euro.  

 

Following the implementation of the Plan, presented by Group Vice-Chairman and CEO 

Juan Béjar at the end of March, FCC reached an agreement to sell 50% of its stake in 

Proactiva to Veolia for 150 million euro, and it has also sold its 39% stake in the South 

West Acute Hospital (Enniskillen, Northern Ireland) for 23 million euro. Other 

divestments in the period include Hotel Vela, in Barcelona, in which FCC had a stake of 

25%, and Autopista del Valle, in Costa Rica, for 13 million euro. 


